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Anabella Mayorga

From: Brenda Amodei <bamodei500@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 2:52 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5447

I ask your consideration to support H-5447, an act to prohibit the sale of farmed animal fur products in Rhode Island. 
 
Thank you, 
Brenda Amodei 
1 Lakeside Dr, Smithfield, RI 02917 
 


